Sender’s name and address


Congressman Rick Allen
513 Canon H.O.B.
Washington, DC 20515

Re: Captive Primate Safety Act H.R.1776; Big Cat Public Safety Act HR 1380
Congressman Allen,
We write to urge you to co-sponsor the Captive Primate Safety Act (HR 1776) which would amend the
Lacey Act Amendments of 1981 to add nonhuman primates to the list of species that cannot be imported into the US. These intelligent beings are languishing in tiny cages and backyards across the country due to inadequate laws preventing their imprisonment and importation.

We also implore you to join your FIVE fellow Georgia representatives in co-sponsoring H.R.1380 - Big Cat Public Safety Act. There are thousands more tigers living in captivity in the United States than there are left in the wild. Private owners and operations that breed tigers forcefully separate newborn cubs from their mothers – sometimes within minutes of birth – to use them in expensive photo opportunities with tourists.  

Tigers and other big cats are apex predators who have complex physical and psychological needs and desires. Like primates, depriving big cats of expressing their natural instincts is inhumane.  

The Big Cat Public Safety Act prohibits the private ownership of big cats, direct public contact, and dangerous public interactions with big cats such as cub petting. 

We hope you will co-sponsor these humane bills without delay.


_____________________________________.


Sender’s name and address

Senator David Perdue
383 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Re: Captive Primate Safety Act H.R.1776; Big Cat Public Safety Act HR 1380
Senator Perdue,
We write to urge you to support any future Senate bill akin to the Captive Primate Safety Act (HR 1776) which would amend the Lacey Act Amendments of 1981 to add nonhuman primates to the list of species that cannot be imported into the US. These intelligent beings are languishing in tiny cages and backyards across the country due to inadequate laws preventing their imprisonment and importation.

We also implore you to support any future Senate bill akin to H.R.1380 - Big Cat Public Safety Act. There are thousands more tigers living in captivity in the United States than there are left in the wild. Private owners and operations that breed tigers forcefully separate newborn cubs from their mothers – sometimes within minutes of birth – to use them in expensive photo opportunities with tourists.  

Tigers and other big cats are apex predators who have complex physical and psychological needs and desires. Like primates, depriving big cats of expressing their natural instincts is inhumane.  

The Big Cat Public Safety Act prohibits the private ownership of big cats, direct public contact, and dangerous public interactions with big cats such as cub petting. 

We hope you will co-sponsor these humane bills without delay upon introduction into the Senate.


_____________________________________.



